
From: Kristen Wischer <kwischer@anmf.org.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 6:05 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP <Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Brent Ferguson <Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>; Ruchi Bhatt <Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2020/1 Application to vary the Nurses Award 2010 - Ai Group Correspondence 
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Dear Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
The ANMF refers to the directions made in the above matter on 19 February 2020.  
 
The ANMF agrees with the proposal as outlined in the letter from Ai Group dated 1 April 2020 to delay 
the timetable for provision and exchange of material by four weeks.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Kristen Wischer  
 
Kristen Wischer | Senior Federal Industrial Officer 
Australian Nursing & Midwifery Federation 
Level 1, 365 Queen Street Melbourne Victoria 3000 
T: (03) 9602 8500 | F:(03) 9602 8567 
E: kwischer@anmf.org.au | W: www.anmf.org.au 
 

 
 

Follow the ANMF on Social Media: Facebook | Twitter 
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